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Mr. Peter M. MacLaggan
Senior Vice President
Poseidon Resources
501 West Broadway, Suite 840
San Diego, CA 92101

Dear Mr. MacLaggan:

SUBJECT: REVISED TENTATIVE ORDER NO. R9-2009.0038, AMENDING ORDER
NO. R9·2006·0065 (NPDES NO. CA0109223), WASTE DISCHARGE
REQUIREMENTS FOR THE POSEIDON RESOURCES CORPORATION
CARLSBAD DESALINATION PROJECT DISCHARGE. TO THE PACIFIC
OCEAN VIA THE ENCINA POWER STATION DISCHARGE CHANNEL

Enclosed is a copy of revised Tentative Order No. R9-2009-0038, which Regional
Board staff intends to present to the Regional Board for adoption at their regularly
scheduled meeting on May 13, 2009. The revised Tentative Order incorporates
changes made following the close of the public comment period, which occurred at the
Regional Board's April 8, 2009 meeting.

The May 13, 2009 meeting will begin promptly at 9:00 a.m. and will be held at the
following location:

Regional Water Quality Control Board
Regional Board Meeting Room
9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100
San Diego, CA 92123

We received the alternative revised Tentative Order No. R9-2009-0038, and additional
documents, you submitted on April 30, 2009. These documents have been posted on
the website shown below.

PLEASE NOTE: The State Board's web sites are shutting down at 5:00pm, Friday, May
1 and will be unavailable until approximately 4:00pm Sunday, May 3, 2009. This
downtime is to provide engineers an opportunity to perform necessary preventative
electrical maintenance within the building. We apologize for any inconvenience.
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Additional information regarding this matter is available on the following Regional Board
web page:

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego/press room/announcements/carlsbad desalin
ation/carslbad desalination.shtml

The heading portion of this letter includes a Regional Board code number noted after
"In reply refer to:" In order to assist us in the processing of your correspondence, please
include this code number in the heading or subject line portion of all correspondence
and reports to the Regional Board pertaining to this matter.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Michelle Mata at (858) 467­
2981 or via email atmmata@waterboards.ca.gov.

Respectfully,

~~f}.~~.
~ DAVID 1. BARKER c::r /

J!. Supervising Engineer

Enclosure

cc: Interested Parties Mailing List
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